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	Registration

for the UBC Commission on Youth Issues meeting in Kemi, Finland
21st- 23rd of February 2012
	To be sent to 

Ilona-Evelyn Rannala
by 13th of February 2012
e-mail: 

ilona-evelyn.rannala@tallinlv.ee 


Instruction: Please use block letters. Each participant is asked to fill in a separate form.

	First Name

	Family Name


	Position (civil servant/youth worker/young participant)


	Institution / Organisation /City Department


	City

	Country


	Phone

	E-mail



Accommodation Do you want to be accommodated in the hotel “Merihovi”? When making booking to hotel “Merihovi”, mention “UBC” for better price!
Special needs: 
Are you a vegeterian? 
Other special needs that will help us to assure you a convenient stay and participation in the seminar: 

Arrival and Departure. Please be very detailed here and write down your flight nr and arrival or departure time and airport you will be arriving and leaving from: 
Please be aware that the registration form is binding.

Thank you and see you soon in Kemi!
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